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 Terara Times 

Positive Behaviour for     
Success 

 This week’s value is        

Right Place, Right Time! 

Congratulations to last week’s 

winners:  

Mia St & Riley 

Kinder Orientation 

We are looking forward to    
meeting our 2014 kindergarten 
students tomorrow when they 
join us for the first of three       
orientation sessions.  As      
mentioned previously, it would 
be greatly appreciated if parents 
of our current kindergarten     
students could provide       
something small for morning 
tea.  

Tomorrow’s session will begin at 
9:30am and conclude at 
11:00am. We’re sure our new 
families will enjoy being a part of 
the Terara School family. 

Canberra Excursion 

There would have been lots of  
exhausted primary children (and 
teachers) over the weekend as 
they recovered from their whirl-
wind tour of Canberra. The two 
day trip included visits to 
Questacon, AIS, Australian     
Museum, War Memorial,          
Dinosaur Museum and both the 
new and old Parliament House. 
Students are to be commended 
on their behaviour throughout 
the excursion.  

A special thank you of course to 
Mrs B for organising the          
excursion and the staff who 
gave up their family time to     
provide this great opportunity to 
our students.   

 
 

Literacy Legends 

This year a number of our     
students have received daily 
literacy tuition throughout 
Terms 1,2 and 3 from            
volunteer tutors studying at the 
University of Wollongong.  

Next Thursday our Literacy 
Legends students have been 
invited to the University’s 
Shoalhaven Campus for a 
morning tea as an end of year 
celebration. During this time 
they will be presenting their    
tutors with a certificate of 
thanks for their commitment to 
our award winning program. A 
permission note will go out this 
week to students who have 
been invited to attend.  

We have enjoyed our strong 
relationship with the University 
of Wollongong, Shoalhaven 
Campus over recent years and 
look forward to continue      
working together throughout 
2014.  
 

P&C Meeting 

Our P&C will be holding their 
November meeting next     
Tuesday 12th November.  

As always all members of the 
Terara School community are 
invited to attend. The meeting 
begins at 7pm in the 5/6 room.  
 
Have a great week, 
Rod White 
Principal 
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Week 5, Term 4 

Monday 4th November 
 

This Week: 

Tuesday 

 Kinder Orientation Session #1    

 1/2 library 

          Afternoon Sport 

Wednesday  

Thursday 

 Scripture    

  K/1 library 

Friday 

 5/6 library 

 Tuckshop  

Next Monday 11th November 

 Tuckshop 

 3/4 library 

 

Upcoming Events: 

Kinder Orientation: 5th, 12th & 19th Nov 

 



Cool Colours Day 

Thank you to everyone who 
participated in our Cool        
Colours Mufti Day last week. 
We raised approximately $130 
for the Red Cross Bush Fire 
Appeal.  

Assembly 

Congratulations to the           
following students who          
received awards during last 
week’s assembly: 

K/1:  Ava, Otto & Max 

        Joshua  - values 

1/2:  Sheridan & Isiah 

        Maddy  - values 

3/4:  Sarah & Zachary 

        Fleur & Noah 

        Ashlan  - Values 

5/6:  Georgia H, Grace & Lucy 

        Colbee  - values 

Toy Grab promotion 

The Great Toy Grab will be 
held on December 7th.      
Coupons can be found on the 
South Coast Register every 
Monday, Wednesday and     
Friday for a chance to win a 
share in $800 worth of      
Stocklands & K Mart gift cards 
drop your coupons in the    
barrel located near K Mart.  

The more entries you have the 
greater change of winning! 

Lost Property - repeat 

There is a significant amount 
of lost property in the office (no 
hats). If your child is missing 
clothing, please check the lost 
property basket. 

 

  Selective High Schools 

Applications for selective High 
School placement, 2015, are 
now available from our office. 
Year 5 students considering a 
Selective High School for 
Year 7 must have these forms    
returned to school by Monday 
18th November.  

Smiths Hill High School in 
Wollongong is our closest   
Selective High School. 

 
High School Orientation 
Day for Year 6 students 
 
Year six students who are  
attending Nowra High School 
in 2014 will be participating in 
their Orientation Day on   
Tuesday 19th November    
between 9am & 2:30pm.  
 
There will be an information 
session for parents that   
evening, commencing at 6pm. 
Families of new students are 
encouraged to attend if      
possible.    
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Home Reading 

A reminder that if your child has 
reached 25 nights of home 
reading this term they are to 
bring their reading journals or 
charts in so their awards can be 
made up.  

Keep on reading! 

 

 

Lyrebird Preschool  

2014 

We offer: 

Highly trained and experienced 
teachers. 

Learning environments reflecting 
the children’s interest. 

Extended hours. 

We welcome children with          
additional needs. 


